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 Impact:  Tax Commission 

 

  No Impact to Revenue 

 

  Potential Administrative Cost Savings: 

  $155,000 
 

Research Analysis 

 

Engrossed SB870 removes certain auditing requirements of the Oklahoma Tax Commission. A 

requirement that OTC’s annual financial statements be delivered to the State Treasurer and the 

State Auditor and Inspector is deleted, as well as requirement that the State Auditor conduct an 

audit of the financial statements of OTC each fiscal year. OTC would be subject to an annual 

operational audit rather than a continuous audit. 

 

Prepared By: Sean Webster 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Analysis provided by the Tax Commission: 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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